

November 20, 2007

Mr. Paul Resch, Secretary
Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board
P.O. Box 69060
Harrisburg, PA 17106-9060
Attn: Public Comments on Pagulations #125.7

Attn: Public Comments on Regulations #125-71

Re: <u>Letter Ref# 10000089308- IGT Comments to Section 461a.7 of the Pennsylvania Proposed Regulations</u>

Dear Mr. Resch:

On behalf of International Game Technology ("IGT") and its subsidiaries, we would like to thank the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board ("Board") for the opportunity to comment on the proposed regulations. IGT commends the Board on the proposed change to Section 461a.7(d) of the regulations, which removes the volatility requirement, and fully supports the Board in its efforts to broaden and better define the gaming market.

Please contact me at 775-448-1744 or <u>Keith.Larkin@igt.com</u>, with any questions or if any further information is needed.

Keith Larkin

Sincerely,

Executive Director- Product Compliance